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This week’s award winners: 
Reception 
Oliver for being fantastic at counting in 2s. 
Year 1 
Jacob and Elijah for a wonderful performance as the  
Gallagher brothers.  
Year 2 
Skye for showing such enthusiasm in our geography topic.  
Year 3 
Harry for great work in inverse operations in maths.  

Year 4 
Abbie for always being kind and helpful and for being a super Play-
ground Leader.  
Headteacher’s Award 
Isla for an exceptional attitude towards learning. She is an absolute 
star! 

Gallery visit 

Y2 & Y3 visited the Hatton gallery in Newcastle this week and 
worked with art students on the “Exploding Collage” exhibition. 
They had an amazing time! 

Diary Dates  
 
Mon 3rd Dec 
School photographer (photos  
guaranteed for Christmas) 

Weds 5th Dec 
Y4 at The Big Sing 6.30 

Tues 11th Dec 
Y3 at the ‘personal best’ festival 

Weds 12th Dec 
Christmas lunch—children can wear 
Christmas jumpers if they wish 

Mon 17th Dec 
Nursery party in the morning 
Classes 1, 2, and 3 party in the  
afternoon 
Classes 4 & 5 carol singing in the  
afternoon  

Tues 18th Dec 
Macastory! 

Tues 18th Dec 
Classes 4 & 5 party 

Weds 19th Dec 
9.30 Mrs Groves’s leaving assembly  

Weds 19th Dec 
Collect children from church at 3.15 
Church service 6pm 

Thurs 20th Dec 
9.10 Christingle and a chance to look 
round school.  

Fri 21st Dec 
School closes for the holidays at 1pm. 
Carol singing at 12.45 

School reopens on Tuesday 8th January 

Uniform 

Apart from children in class 1, everyone should be wearing shirt 
and tie now. We have a few ties for sale in the office, and shirts in 
the second hand uniform cupboard if you need any. 

Now that the winter is upon us, some children are understandably 
wearing boots to come to school. When they are indoors, they 
need to change into other shoes; PE plimsolls are fine or they can 
bring shoes to change into.  

On swimming days children can wear joggers and trainers but 
please make sure they can fasten them by themselves. Non  
swimmers should wear school uniform.  

With party season almost upon us, 
please remember we are a Nut 
Free School 

Thank you 

The PTA raised £677 at the Christmas Fair yesterday. Thank you to 
everyone who came to help and to spend their money. We really 
appreciate the support.  

Safety 

I understand that at the start and end of the school day, everyone 
is in a rush and parking around school is a nightmare. However I 
am really concerned that a child is going to be injured or killed 
crossing the road because parents are parking/stopping on the 
yellow lines. Please consider the safety of our children and do not 
stop on the yellow markings.  
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